Dear Parents/Carers,

We have had a lovely week learning about Easter and making our Easter cards. We are looking forward to our trip tomorrow! Please dress your child in uniform top and trousers/jeans and footwear that is appropriate for exploring the farm. Please bring a packed lunch in a backpack that your child can easily carry. If you are volunteering for our trip, please bring a packed lunch for yourself and arrive at the usual time with your child. Thank you.

It is our Big Merit celebration on **Friday 4th April.** If your child has received a merit with this date on you are welcome to join us at 9.00am in the hall.

Next week we are holding our annual Lent Charity event where every class takes turns to sell things they have made. We will be selling animal shaped biscuits for 50p. If you would like your child to buy from the Lent Charity stalls next week please send money into school in a labelled envelope or purse/wallet. Each class are selling items for 50p - £1 as a rough guide.

In Maths this week we have been learning about 3D shapes – cube, cuboid, sphere, triangular prism, pyramid and cylinder. We went on a 3D shape hunt around the school and sorted things we found in our classroom.

Next Thursday and Friday we will hold Show and Tell sessions. We would like you to bring in a photo or upload a photo or video to Seesaw about an adventure you have been on. It could be building a den in your house, having a teddy tea party, a family holiday adventure or anything else you choose.

On **Friday 11th April** we are holding our Easter bonnet parade on the playground. Parents are invited to watch! It will start at 2.30pm and you can collect your child straight after if you wish for an early finish. Please bring Easter bonnets in on Friday morning because we do not have room to store them safely if brought earlier.

Thank you for your continued support and have a lovely weekend!

Best Wishes,

Mrs Chapman and Miss Hopkins